Carol Hampson
3 Queen St.
Berry 2535

12" Dec. ‘12

The Director,

Infrastructure Projects,

Dept. Of Planning and Infrastructure,
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Subject: Foxground and Berry Bypass, Proposed Victoria Street Design Options, Nov. 2012

Dear Sir,

The current RMS plan for Victoria Street shows it closed to all traffic at the Radium Park end . Of the
three options RMS have given us | feel strongly that Option 3 is the one best suited to this town.

| request that you, as Director of Infrastructure, instruct RMS to implement Option 3, keeping
Victoria Street open to two way traffic. This will give all residents on the south side of the town
access to the Highway, without being forced onto Queen Street via George Street or Edward Street.
These are small, quiet residential streets, with few footpaths, where local residents and
schoolchildren regularly walk and cycle.

Option 3 is also the easiest option for all the travellers who now use Radium Park as a rest stop, a
gateway to our town, and that use should be retained.

Yours faithfully,

Carol Hampson



